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July 15, 2016 
 
St. Paul Business Community 
 
Dear Sir/Madam 
 
RE: REQUEST FOR SUPPORT -  RODEO KICK-OFF SUPPER 
 
The St. Paul & District Chamber of Commerce will be holding its annual “Rodeo Kick-Off Supper” on Monday, 
August 29, 2016, kicking off a week of activities leading up to the LRA Rodeo Finals. 
 
The Rodeo Kick Off Supper is the major fundraiser for the Chamber, enabling the Chamber to provide services to, 
advocate on behalf of and promote the business community within St. Paul and the district.  The strength in the 
Chamber creates a voice for the business community, promoting a sustainable economic environment and 
improved livability in the community. 
  
To support the Rodeo Kick Off Supper, we are seeking the donation of a product or service from your business for 
our silent auction.  Your donation can be something as simple as a gift certificate to your business, an invitation to 
share a lunch with you or an experience you are able to share. 
 
To encourage maximum participation in the silent auction, your donation may be grouped with other donations to 
create a “themed” package or may be used as a door prize as the Rodeo Committee so determines.  All grouped 
packages and door prizes will be clearly signed to ensure your contribution is acknowledged.  In addition, 
acknowledgement of all contributions will be made within the Program insert and electronic display. 
 
A donation form for silent auction items is attached. Simply fill it out, then call, fax or email us and we’ll handle 
everything. 
 
Thank you for your consideration of our request to support the St. Paul and district business community. 
 
Yours truly 
 
Kevin Bernhardt 
President 
St. Paul & District Chamber of Commerce 
 
PS.  Don’t forget to purchase your tickets today!   
 
 
 
 
 

Phone / Fax: 780-645-5820  
P.O. Box 887, 4802-50 Avenue  

St. Paul, AB T0A 3A0 
Email: admin@stpaulchamber.ca 

www.stpaulchamber.ca 
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